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CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Anton and Theresa Pietrok
9295 Hopewell Road NW.
Salem, Oregon 97304

Dear Mr., and Mrs. Pietrok:

In our letter to you dated May 3, 1988, it was pointed out that the water
charge due under Willamette Basin Water Service Contract No. 7-07-10-W0038
for the 1988 irrigation season has not been paid. Since payment was not
made to this office on or before the 30th day following the date of the
aforementioned letter, the agreement to provide water service has been
canceled, It should be noted that cancellation of your contract does not
relieve you of your responsibility to pay for water charges for the 1988
irrigation season.

If you should have any questions concerning termination of the Water
Service Contract, please feel free to contact this office. i

Sincerely yours,

Regional Director

cc: Director, Oregon State Water Resources Department
3850 Portland Road, NE,
Salem, Oregon 97310

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers
Attention: NPPEN-HH-R
P.0. Box 2946
Portland, Oregon 97208




